
 

TIVERTON, RI 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the following Public Hearing will be held by the Tiverton 

Town Council at the Tiverton Town Hall, 343 Highland Road, Tiverton, RI, on Monday, May 

12, 2025, at 7:00 PM 

 

Town Code of Ordinances – Chapter 14 BOATS AND WATERWAYS,  

DIVISION 4 Moorings 

 

This proposed ordinance will amend Section 14-103 Renewal of existing permits. The 

amendments would change the date from December 15 to January 3 to be consistent with the 

mooring service provider and amend the notification process.   

 

Anyone wishing to be heard on the proposed matter should be present at the aforementioned date 

and time. At the public hearing, opportunity shall be given to all persons interested to be heard 

upon the matter of the proposed amendment. The proposal may be altered or amended before the 

close of the public hearing without further advertising, as a result of further study, or because of 

the views expressed at the public hearing.  Any such alteration or amendment must be presented 

for comment in the course of said hearing. 

 

All amendments shall take effect upon passage. Copies of the proposed amendment are available 

for public inspection at the office of the Town Clerk during normal business hours and on the 

town website at www.tiverton.ri.gov. The Town Hall is handicapped-accessible.  Persons 

requiring assistance should contact the Office of the Town Clerk at 625-6703 at least three 

business days before the hearing date. 

 

Joan B. Chabot, Town Clerk 

 

http://www.tiverton.ri.gov/

